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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES – REGULAR MEETING – January 13, 2011
The regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Tuesday, January 13, 2011. Principal Bill Dennison called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Alan Campbell, Bill Dennison, Tony Garrison, Alison Langley, Shelly Hendricks, Etta Cornett, David Fredricks, Chelsie Mansell, and Lisa Hooker.  Those absent were:  James Beard, Patty Parrott, and Lynne Dewey.
ORDER # 11-150 - ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Shelly Hendricks and seconded by Tony Garrison to adopt the agenda for the January regular meeting.
ORDER # 11-151- APPROVAL OF THE DECEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Alison Langley and seconded by Alan Campbell to approve the minutes of the December regular meeting.

ORDER # 11-152 – APPROVAL OF DECEMBER MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The motion was made by Alan Campbell and seconded by Tony Garrison to approve the December monthly financial reports, instructional funds report, and bingo report.
ORDER # 11-153 – APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by Tony Garrison and seconded by David Fredricks to approve the personnel recommendations for the month of January 2011.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Hannah Fredricks and Angie Rucker were present at the January SBDM meeting.  

ORDER # 11-154- APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE NOVEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Alison Langley and seconded by Lisa Hooker to approve the second reading of the minutes of the November  regular meeting.

CURRICULUM UPDATE – Mr. Dennison reported on curriculum, instruction, and assessment items:

· Council members were given an update on MAP Testing.
· Mr. Dennison reported that PLAN results were slightly below average, but not far off from the national average.

· North Hardin will have a leadership audit in the near future.
· There is a grant opportunity for the middle schools to participate in Project Lead the Way Program.

ORDER # 11-155- APPROVAL OF THE KETS BUDGET-Angie Rucker reported on technology. Council members received a KETS goals and outcome handout. Mrs. Rucker briefed the council on North Hardin’s project goals and KETS budget. The motion was made by Tony Garrison and seconded by Etta Cornett to approve the KETS budget.
ORDER# 11-156- APPROVAL OF THE CHANGE IN COURSE OFFERINGS-The motion was made by Alan Campbell and seconded by Tony Garrison to approve the change in course offerings.
INFORMATION ITEMS:

· The council members received copies of the student accident list for December as well as the nurse report for November and December 2010. 

· The council members received minutes from the Curriculum Committee, AVID Site Team, and Technology Committee.
· Alison Langley invited everyone to the cheerleader’s chili supper on 1/21.

NEW BUSINESS- There was no new business at this time.

ORDER # 11-157-ADJOURNMENT-The motion was made by Alan Campbell and seconded by Etta Cornett to adjourn the meeting.
_____________________________

Bill Dennison, Principal, Chairman

